
Concerned About a Young Person?

If you are concerned that a young person may have been harmed, or is at risk of harm,
please share that concern immediately with one of our Designated Safeguarding Officers shown below

Mark Grady                            Jo Grimes                            Yvette Grogan                  Olga Dermott-Bond
 Headteacher                                  Deputy Head                              Senior Assistant Head                        Head of Sixth Form                      

               Lead DSL                                              

Natalie Bell                             Sean Quinn                           Julie Simms                       Louise Thompson     

            Deputy Lead DSL                                                 
Pastoral Manager                               E-Learning Leader                     Assistant Pastoral Manager                         Sixth Form

Assistant Pastoral Manager

We ALL have a duty to keep young people safe

If you are a member of staff or a volunteer, please report your concern straight away on ‘myconcern’ or complete a green form
 available in the staff room or Reception and  give it to a Designated Safegurarding officer so that we can follow up your concern. 
If you are a student concerned about another student please speak to a Designated Safeguarding Officer to share your concern.

If a young person tells you something that suggests that they have been harmed or are at risk of harm, you must not promise
to keep what they have said confidential, you need to report it immediately to a designated person.
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